

BY EMAIL

September 10, 2020

Mr. Brian Wilkie
President and Chief Executive Officer
Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc.
7447 Pin Oak Drive, P.O. Box 120
Niagara Falls ON L2E 6S9
Brian.Wilkie@npei.ca

Dear Mr. Wilkie:

Re: Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc. (Niagara Peninsula Energy)
2021 Cost of Service Rate Application

Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File Number: EB-2020-0040

Further to the Ontario Energy Board's (OEB) incomplete letter dated September 1, 2020, for your Cost of Service rate application, the OEB has completed its review of the additional information filed on September 2 and 8, 2020. The OEB has determined that it will now commence the processing of your application. The next steps will be communicated in due course.

Please direct any questions relating to this application to Case Manager, Donald Lau, Project Advisor, at 416-440-7681 or donald.lau@oeb.ca.

Yours truly,

Original Signed By

Christine E. Long Registrar and Board Secretary

c: Suzanne Wilson, Senior Vice President Finance Shanon Wilson, Senior Vice President Asset Management Paul Blythin, Director of Regulatory Affairs and Accounting Scott Stoll, Counsel, Aird & Berlis LLP